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 Sunny Days 

More sunny weather has enabled people to spend time 

outside in the fresh air. There have been games, picnics, 

car washing, walks and relaxing! 



 

 

Wall of Hope 
 

Alison, Kerri, Helen and Caroline wanted to know what people had missed 

during lockdown and were looking forward to doing at the end of it. They 

asked  people the questions, wrote 

the answers on bright card and stuck 

them to the wall to make a very       

colourful display of care and hope. 
 
 

 

 
 
Keeping Busy 
 

                                                           

Carolyn and Christine have been 

keeping busy making bread,      

drawing, knitting and having fun in 

the garden with bubbles! 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Birthday Celebrations 
 

There have been a few people celebrating their 

birthdays over the last few weeks. 

 

Here’s Eric, Raymond and 

Christine who all had a 

lovely time on their special day with cakes, games 

and birthday food. 

 
     Sewing Project 
 

Lynn and David joined together on a craft 

project to make a rabbit soft toy. They both 

found they were a 

dab hand with a       

needle and the result 

was very impressive! 

                                                                 



 

 

 

 

 

 
David 
 

David has kept himself very busy during lockdown. He’s 

done a lot of walking and made a friend of a cockerel on 

one of his recent walks. He’s also kept in touch with 

family, sending birthday cards and has got a new laptop 

to spend time on  

Baking 
 

Michael worked very hard on this lovely cake for 

himself and Sarah which was very tasty! 

                                                                      



 

 

 

 

 

 

Feeding the Birds 
 
David has taken a special interest in feeding 

the birds in the garden of his home over the 

last few months. Here he is making sure that 

they have food for the day 

Dominoes 
 
Charlie and Lynn have        
enjoyed a good few games of 
dominoes over the last few 
weeks. Here they are in the 

middle of one of their games 
                                                                      

 

Movie Day 
 
On a very wet day Karen and Jane enjoyed a 

Movie day at home with popcorn and lots of 

films about animals 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Walking and Baking 
 

Adam, Stephen, Andrew and Philippa have kept themselves busy 

walking in the countryside and doing some delicious baking! 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please submit any stories 
or articles for our August 

newsletter to  
 

halifax@creativesupport.org.uk 
 
 


